
On behalf of the New York State Bar Association, the 

Committee on Legal Aid, and the 2014 Partnership Conference 

Steering Committee, we would like to thank you for 

participating in the 2014 Partnership Conference. With your 

continued support this conference continues to be the premier 

and largest civil legal services conference in New York State.  

Thanks to the dedication and expertise of the presenters and 

the Steering Committee we were able to bring you a diverse 

array of CLE accredited workshop on topics of interest to the legal services and pro bono communities. 

As you know the conference reached record numbers of attendees, topping off at 650, which is a 48% 

increase from 2012. Due to this increase, several changes were necessary to ensure the accommodation 

of all participants in the space we had available. Some of these changes were restrictive and we 

apologize for any inconvenience it may have caused. We are evaluating the conference and working to 

make any necessary changes for the 2016 Partnership Conference.  

Please note that the Partnership Conference information and materials have been moved on our 

website to the Past Events and Trainings tab located in the left side menu. You can access the materials 

by visiting www.nysba.org/pastevents. Photos from the event will also be posted on this page. 

If there was an issue in receiving your badge, in the information on your badge or in receiving pre-confer

ence emails, please contact the State Bar Service Center at (800) 582-2452 or sbsc@nysba.org to correct 

the information. CLE certificates will be sent by email in 4-6 weeks. 

Thank you again for participating and we hope you enjoyed the conference and learned something new. 

Sincerely;

 

 

 

Edwina Frances Martin, Esq. 
Chair 
2014 Partnership Conference 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Gloria Herron Arthur, Esq. 
Director  
Department of Pro Bono Affairs, 
NYSBA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dannielle Hille 
Administrative Assistant 
Department of Pro Bono Affairs, 
NYSBA 
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